PRIORY

PRIMARY SCHOOL
Dear Parents and Carers
The Magic Flute - Hull City Hall

Monday 11th December is our performance day for The Magic Flute. We are really excited that our children
will be joining the 6 primary schools in our Trust to sing and perform together. During the day they will sing
together ready to perform for their audience at 1:30pm. The performance will end at 2:30pm at the latest.

Reminders and requests for the day

You must bring your ticket to get into the City Hall or you will not be allowed to enter the City Hall.

If you haven't collected your tickets please collect from the school office at the end of the day today or on
Monday morning.

You need to be seated for the start of the performance at 1:30pm.

Tickets have been distributed in the fairest way possible to try and give parents the best view of their child.
This hasn’t been easy and we would ask that you understand we have done the very best that we can to make
this event enjoyable for everyone.

There are going to be over 300 children at the City Hall and our main priority is keeping the children safe
especially as they leave the City Hall. We have a carefully worked out plan to ensure that children can be
safely handed over to parents who are collecting from the event.

At the end of the performance please DO NOT leave your seats until your child’s school is called.
When your child’s school is called please head to the correct door as instructed. Children who are travelling
back to school on the buses will leave with their class teachers when all children have been collected. If you
are not at the performance you cannot collect your child from the City Hall. Please leave the City Hall as
quickly as possible when you have collected your child.

We hope you enjoy the event which your child has worked hard to create over the last few weeks. You will
hear Professional Opera Singers from the Royal Opera House, Professional Musicians from our Music Service
and the beautiful voices of the year 5 children from our school.
We look forward to seeing you at the event if you are able to make it. Remember your ticket!
Best wishes
A )
-,1;':'{ [k—{r'f,__ 2

Mrs Thompson and the Year 5 staff

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Mitchell Phone: 01482 509631

Head of School: Mrs A Thompson Email: admin@priory.hull.sch.uk
Priory Primary School, Priory Road, Twitter: @priory_primary
Hull, East Yorkshire, HU5 5RU Website: www.prioryprimaryschool.org.uk
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